Page, Gail _

Subject: FW: Surplus car

From: Ramey, Joe

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 1:44 PM
To: Page, Gail

Subject: FW: Surplus car

Gail,

Commissioner Fraley and the Principle at Cherryville High School requested we donate a surplus police vehicle for use in
the schools public safety courses. The vehicle will be used as part of the vocational program to educate students on
potential future in law enforcement. In addition, the vehicle will be used during those courses to familiarize students to
the related equipment and operations of a law enforcement vehicle.

Joseph D. Ramey
Chief of Police
_FBI NA 257

420 Weast Franklin Boulevard
Gastonia, NC 28052
(704) 866-3321

jramey@gcps.org

From: Jentsch, Steve

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 8:54 AM
To: Page, Gail <gpage@gcps.org>

Cc: Ramey, Joe <jramey@gcps.org>
Subject: Surplus car

Gail,

| have spoken with Captain Dover and a car has been selected for surplus for Cherryville HS. The car information is as
follows:

Vehicle #142 1998 Ford Crown Victoria VIN# 2FAFP71W9WX130148 Current
miles 144,507

Thanks for your help!

Steve

8. \. Jentsch
Assistant Chief of Police

GASTON COUNTY POLICE ||
420 West Franklin Boulevard
Gastonia, NC 28062

(704) B66-3320

sjentschi@ge ps.ong






